
Hi Everyone 
 
A quick Mid-Month Newsletter to remind you to get your Biggin Hill Festival of Flight 
tickets for the 14th June if you haven't already done so. Ticket sales have been brisk, 
I am told, and have exceeded the rate of purchases that used to be achieved for the 
Annual Air Fair. Only this time, there are only 15,000 tickets available! 
 
Also, the Airport Users Marquee on the flight line is already around three quarters 
full, after a little over a week on sale. If you haven't obtained yours and wanted to be 
there, time is obviously running out. Once it reaches capacity (200), then any ticket 
applications will be ignored and the related cheques destroyed. 
 
This special facility will offer a private marquee located right on the flight line, with 
tables and chairs inside and a private garden area also with tables and chairs to 
watch the displays. There will be a pay bar inside selling a selection of beers, wines, 
and soft drinks, and there will be private toilet facilities available adjacent to the 
facility. Great day out with family and friends - bring a picnic... 
 
The application form for tickets, if you haven't already got one, can be found at: 
 
http://www.bigginhillclub.co.uk/airportenclosureform.pdf 
 
Print it, complete the details and return with your payment directly to the airport.. 
 
Don't miss out - this promises to be a great day out with all your airport friends and 
colleagues.. 
 
Hope to see you all there.. 
 
John Willis 
www.bigginhillclub.co.uk 
www.bigginhillreunited.co.uk 
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